Albert Kegley

I feel the State of Washington don't have the electrical grid to support EV vehicles. The EV
mandate and gas engine ban are unrealistic and it will cost billions to implement. It will unfairly
penalize businesses, and people that live and work in rural areas.

Thank you for your consideration. Albert Kegley



